



Dr R J Hansford Head of Woodard House

Email: rachael.hansford@ellesmere.com

Mrs Z J Fisher Head of Talbot House

Email: zoe.fisher@ellesmere.com

21st November 2022

Dear Parent,

## **CAROL SERVICE - TALBOT HOUSE and WOODARD HOUSE**

This year the Carol Service for Talbot House and Woodard House pupils and their families is on Sunday 4<sup>th</sup> December 2022 at 7.30pm. We would like to invite you to join us for mulled wine and mince pies in Big School Hall after the service.

Please indicate on the slip below the number of places required for the Carol Service and whether you will be staying afterwards for the refreshments. We would appreciate the return of the completed slip by Monday 28<sup>th</sup> November 2022 and look forward to seeing you on the night.

Yours sincerely,

R.J. Hansford.

Zie Fister

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406





		×	
Please return to Ellesmere College or email to:			
For Talbot pupils- Mrs Z J Fisher: zo For Woodard pupils - Dr R J Hansford: ra	oe.fisher@ ellesmere.com achael.hansford@ellesmere.com		
TALBOT HOUSE and WOODARD HOUSE CAROL SERVICE - Sunday 4 <sup>th</sup> December 2022			
Name of pupil:			
We are able to attend the Carol Service.		Υ	N □
We are able to stay for mulled wine and mince pies after the Carol Service.			
There will be members in our party (please include pupils).			
Signed:(Parent)			